Erik Anders Aurbakken
Lynhytta, Maridalen,
0890, Oslo 8.
Tel priv; 14 10 77.
Oslo, 28.11.86.
Imnetu Tesfaye
Digranesveien 16

4000 Stavanger.

Dear Imnetu.

I am glad to send you the slides you ordered and some photos
I took of Selome and you.
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I don’t have much news about Pauls projects. We will probably
not be able to trace the drilling rig, and I will informe Nerayo
about this. SAIH is working with thé brick & block project, but it
appears to be very difficult to find a company to produce the
machines.
The solar cell panels on the other hand are OK. I have written
an users manual in english and some questions to follow the
panels. They are stored in the container now. My questions are
like; "Does the panel supply enough power ?" "Where all goods

received in good order 7" etec.

I hope you are able to visit our place ﬁ@ vou are in Oslo in
December. We will be away some days, and I will spend christmas
with my parents, but try to contact me there (tel 02-25 65 36).

Betls regards !
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Dear Immnetu!

I am glad to send you a copy of our magazine in which we have

printed a few words about your articles.

I have just now returned from a succ esful journey to Eritrea
and have my hands full of work. I happend to meet with people
who knew you and arm glad to send their regards. I met

Andom in the agricultural dept. Nerayo at the hospital and
several people living abroad.

I hope to see you if you visit Oslo in the near future.

We will among different thing have a inter - Scandinavian
seminar on Eritrea and an open meeting in Oslo the 13th.

og March. The seminar is scheduled to 15-16th. of March.

Best regards from Erik Anders Aurbakken.
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19 march 1986
Dear Erik:

Ref. to our telephone conversation of yesterday, I hereby attach
and send my article entitled " Nature in Eritrea." I hope it can provide
PERSPEKTIVE readers a glimps¢of the Eritrean countryside. I have a
variety of colored photos from the highlands and Towlands of Eritrea
that can be used with the article. If there is a need for photos please
contact Paul Prendergast and feel free to use any of the photos which are
currently in his possession.

Best regards,

Emnetu Tesfay zé/\ 85;5%;F?



